COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENT OF ALGOMA
Meeting Minutes of 11-20-19
BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:  Paula Levy, Ann Schmitz, Bob Kuhn, Nicole Meverden, Jan Dart

BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT:  Sue Hepp, Craig Peterman

OTHERS PRESENT:  Mitch Groessl, Tom Levy, Jim Rabas
Meverden called the meeting to order at 3:07 PM.

Moved by Schmitz second by Kuhn to approve agenda and the October minutes.  MC

Treasurers Report:  Dart gave the financial report for 11-1-19 thru 11-14-19.  Moved P Levy second by Schmitz to approve.  MC

Rabas will check on the new owners of the building on 4th and Steele previously occupied by a church.  There should be a conversation with the owners regarding the two murals on that building.

Rabas has approximately 400 calendars left.  A suggestion to advertise on WDOR and WBDK using calendars as giveaways is something Rabas will check on.  Groessl will check with City Hall to see if they could be sold there.

Another suggestion was to take an ad in the Friendly Algoma.  Dart will put some info together and check if we can make the printing deadline.  Moved by Levy second by Kuhn to take a ¼ ad.  MC
Dart reported the Walking Tour Brochure would cost $3072 for 5000.  An issue is Greg of ICL does not have the file from the last one and we would have to resurrect all of the artwork.  Kuhn would be able to provide pictures of the murals and Dart will contract Leon Raether for historic info.
The Board received a letter from the Algoma Chamber of Commerce requesting help in paying for the work at the Chamber building regarding the wash out on the beach.  The amount of $7500 was estimated to be half of the bill.  Not yet having received the invoice, Schmitz moved to pay one half of the bill not to exceed $5000 with a second by Levy.  MC
The next meeting is January 29 at 3:00 PM at the Boat Club.
Moved by Dart second by Levy to adjourn at 4:14 PM.  MC

Respectfully submitted by Jan Dart
